
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: December 2, 2024 

FROM: Jim Bolz, Director of Public Works 

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration and possible action on Amendment No. 3 in the amount of 
$45,000.00 with Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc for the I-35 Utility Relocations 
for TXDOT and authorize the City Manager to execute said Amendment No. 3. 

 
SUMMARY: 

 Several water and sewer lines were found to be different than the TXDOT Standard Utility 
Agreement and required plan revisions 

 This amendment will allow us to continue to perform these services throughout the end of 
construction 

 The cost of this amendment will be added to the Standard Utility Agreement with TXDOT 
 
 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  NO   Amount:  $45,000.00  GL Account:  840-50-6529.1 & 840-54-
6529.1 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
Staff recommends approval 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

 Amendment No. 3 


